
Hi. I am Mrs Maria Luke. I am sorry I am unable to attend the virtual meeting. 
 
 
I do not agree about the proposed parking area as you will be taking green space away, the children 
from no 4 Blakeney Rd which is used for temporary accommodation, which is 4 flats, have a lot of 
children living there and they play in the proposed area, if you put a car park there they will have 
nowhere safe to play as not all parents can take their children to parks. They will continue to play in 
that area with the car park there which will be dangerous for them.  We do not need extra parking as 
there is ample places to park, at the side of no 4 as there is concrete parking for about 6 cars which 
is usually empty. And the same opposite no 4, the only time there may be a problem with parking is 
during the school run which is about 20 minutes twice a day during term time. They will most likely 
park in the proposed area but it will be chaotic with them trying to get in and out of the car park. 
And the build up of cars will add to more pollution. The proposed area is a lovely green space, there 
have never been any cars parked on there, the grass have never been chewed up or been a muddy 
mess. If the people who put in the plans lived in Blakeney Rd they would see for them selves.  Yes 
there is problems with parking but that is further down the road and around the bend as it’s really 
bad there. Having a car park in the proposed area will not help them as it’s too far away. I do drive 
and I have a car and I live at number 5 Blakeney opposite the proposed area and I have never had a 
problem parking. 
 

 

 


